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August 19, 1969

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am enclosing herewith a copy of a letter that I
have now received in answer to my inquiry concerning the eye
problem of Specialist Four Jesus Flores, Jr.

I hope the information contained in the letter is
satisfactory to Mrs. Flores, but if I may be of further as-
sistance please do not hesitate to call on me.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,
¢f

C I

~John oung

Encl.


